Submission 830

From: Marg

Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2015 4:09 PM

To: Isic@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: END OF LIFE PARLIAMENTARY INQUIRY
Dear Sirs,

| wish to add my opinion re the Victorian Parliament making legal medically assisted euthenasia. It
seems long overdue to clear up the ambiguities and unenforcable nature of the current laws. Surely if
there is no reasonable prospect of a patient’s recovery and he/she is in severe distress or will be rendered
incapable of rational existence, they should be allowed to die amd not be kept alive by artificial

means. Drugs should be supplied to keep him or her free from pain or distress, even if the moment of
death is hastened.

(Mrs.) Margaret Hawkins
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